
 

ATTENTION all employees and 

customers: 

In order to protect our community, 

everyone entering this facility shall: 

 

 Avoid entering the facility if they have a cough or fever 

 Maintain a minimum six-foot distance from  

 non-household members 

 Wear a facial covering (Recommended) 

 Not shake hands or engage in any unnecessary 

 physical contact 

 

Thank you for your help in protecting the well-being of 

our residents and staff.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 
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